2019 Winter Carnival Grande Day Parade Lineup Information:

Thank you so much for registering for the St. Paul Winter Carnival Grand Day Parade.
If you also signed up for the Torchlight Parade, that lineup will be emailed out in a few days.

Here is some important information you need to know in order to help make the Grande Day Parade a success.  Please make sure you share this email with everyone who is participating in the parade.

1. Have fun!

2. The staging area will open at 12:00 noon and the parade will start promptly at 2:00pm.

3.  The entrance to the staging is at the intersection of Jefferson Ave. and W. 7th St.
			*No other access to staging area*
If you are dropping people off, they can be dropped off along West 7th  (between St. Clair Ave and Smith Ave.) and walk to Cliff for line up. 
OR you can drop them off at 360 Colborne and they can walk staging area to find their spot. 

4. Parking for participants in parade (walkers, drop offs, etc.) :
Saint Paul Public Schools Administration Building at 360 Colborne Street, Saint Paul 55102. 
The entrance to the staging is at the intersection of Jefferson Ave. and W. 7th St.

There is LIMITED parking at Jefferson Avenue in the School District parking lot.  Carpool!
  Once the lot is full, you will need to find parking elsewhere outside of the staging area


5.  Only vehicles participating in the parade are allowed to enter the parade staging area passed the school building.  No Parking In Staging Area to Drop off participants.

6.  Vehicles/floats/trailers etc. that are in the parade will be directed by parade marshals to their designated staging location.  Each location will be marked with a number corresponding to your unit number in the parade.

7.  Please dress appropriately as there is no access to warming areas. Layer Up!!

9.  Lastly, if you call our Winter Carnival Office (651.223.7400) someone will answer any questions you may have the day of the parade or leading up to it and will provide emergency information regarding weather, alerts, etc. on the day of each parade.

Directions to the Grand Day Parade Staging Area:
Take W. 7th Street to Jefferson if coming from the West (going East bound).
Take a Right on Jefferson,
Follow Jefferson to Colborne
The School Board Building is at Colborne
 
Thank you for your participation!
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